
 
 
Reminder​: If your child shows symptoms of being sick on an evening or weekend, please 
contact one of our COVID Coordinators as soon as possible.  They will help walk you through 
the MDH Decision Tree and next steps for your child before returning to school.  Our 
coordinators are: Dawn Biren ​dawnbiren@schoolorstdominic.org​ and Kayla Paro 
office@schoolofstdominic.org​. 
 
 
Preparing for Distance Learning 
Our K-8 teachers have been busy preparing our students for our planned Distance Learning that 
begins on Monday, November 30, 2020.  Part of the planning process was to determine a more 
unified daily schedule for all of our students.  In this Distance Learning Document you will find 
information on the Daily Schedule for K-2 and 3-8 students.  As a reminder, our Preschool and 
PreK students will continue in-person learning.  Our K-8 teachers and specialists will begin 
sending home curriculum items for Distance Learning the week of November 16.  Please make 
sure these are removed from your child’s backpack and stored in a safe place until needed 
during Distance Learning.  Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Mrs. 
Biren or your child’s teacher. 
 
Toys for Tots Donations Needed!  
Our 8th graders are continuing to collect new, unwrapped toys for Toys or Tots this holiday 
season.  Our donation box is ready to be filled in our front foyer.  All donations must be brought 
to school by Friday, November 20, 2020.  Thank you for your generosity! 
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